
January 24, 2023 

Gunnison Valley Health 

Gunnison Valley Health does not author letters for emotional support animals (ESA). 
We are unable to evaluate the impact any animal has on our patient. We are also 
unable to recommend where to receive an ESA letter locally, as the determination is 
made at the discretion of each provider. 

There are online companies that offer this service for a fee such as: 

www.pettable.com/state/esa-letter-colorado 

www.esadoctors.com 

www.americanservicepets.com 

Gunnison Valley Health does not endorse any online provider. These links are 
provided for informational use only. 

Sincerely, 

Stephanie Porter, MD, Chief Medical Officer




